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Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/JL/SS/JA/RKi/92114           9 April 2025 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Extension of Deadline: Submission of views and information relating to the strategic review and 

analysis of the current expanded forest biodiversity programme of work in the context of the 

Kunming-Montreal Global Biodiversity Framework 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Reference is made to notification 2025-031, issued on 12 March 2025, inviting Parties, other 

Governments, indigenous peoples and local communities, and relevant organizations to submit views and 

information relating to the strategic review and analysis of the current expanded forest biodiversity 

programme of work in the context of the Framework. 

I would like to thank those that already have submitted views and information and invite others to 

do so as soon as possible and, hereby, extend the deadline for the submissions to 5 May 2025. 

Kindly submit your views and relevant information through an official letter addressed to the 

Executive Secretary, by e-mail to secretariat@cbd.int, or through the Clearing-House Mechanism using the 

following link: https://chm.cbd.int/submit/submission/new?notification=2025-031. 

I thank you for your cooperation in this matter and your continued support for the work of the 

Convention and its Protocols. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

(Signed) Astrid Schomaker 

Executive Secretary 
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